
432401-02 10/23

Just one day of your life can change someone else’s forever.

On May 11, 2024, American Red Cross volunteers, fire departments and
partners will install free smoke alarms in Brackenridge and Tarentum, PA.
Working smoke alarms can cut the risk of death from home fires in half.
That’s why we’re rallying volunteers to Sound the Alarm. Experience a
rewarding day connecting with other volunteers and the families you’ll help.

Since 2014, we’ve made more than 1 million homes safer and helped save
lives like Jack and Shirley’s.

Visit SoundTheAlarm.org or call
412-263-5278 for more information.

Scan to learn more


